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FINANCE & SUPPORT SERVICES 
 

801 West 10th Street, Suite 200 
P.O. Box 110500 

Juneau, Alaska 99811-0500 
Main: 907.465.8683 

Meridith.Jones@alaska.gov

February 28, 2022 
 
Nico Herbert 
Fairbanks N Star Borough School District 
520 Fifth Avenue 
Fairbanks, AK 99701 
 
Dear Ms. Herbert: 
 
The Alaska Department of Education & Early Development has been delegated the authority, by 
the U.S. Department of Education, to approve Restricted Federal Indirect Cost Rate Proposals 
pursuant to delegation agreement number 2021-012, effective until June 30, 2023.  The FY2023 
approved Restricted Federal Indirect Cost Rate for Fairbanks N Star Borough School District is 
6.04%.  The restricted Federal rate is effective from 7/1/2022 to 6/30/2023.    
 
If you have any questions regarding this rate or the rate approval process, please contact me at 
(907) 465-8683 or meridith.jones@alaska.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Meridith Jones 
School Finance Specialist 
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